Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Subject: RO3087_PHONE_LOG 2012-11-30
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Fri 11/30/2012 11:00 AM

End: Fri 11/30/2012 11:00 AM

Duration: 0 hours

Received voice mail from Ms. Hong Gardner (RP) 510-776-2304; she’d just received ACEH’s directive letter and NOR and didn’t
know how to proceed; she has no funds to do anything.

Returned phone call; she said the City of Oakland was doing electrical work which lead to the discovery of the USTs. In 2003-
2004 there was interest in constructing a 3-story commercial building; maybe in 5-10 years the property will be redeveloped

with stores on bottom floor & residences on second floor.

| e-mailed honggardner@gmail.com or honggardner@yahoo.com a link to the SWRCB’s USTCF site to her.




